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Department of Planning and Development ) 

) 

two documents to their 

Exhibit List 

 )  

______________________________________ )  

 

Appellants respectfully request to add the following two documents to their Exhibit List:  

NFPA Safety Source Newsletter for January 2014 

NFPA 2012 Large Loss Fires by Property Type  

We have just sent these two documents electronically to the City representative and we 

have also just uploaded them to the case file via e-File.  

Background:  The National Fire Protection Association today (Jan. 8, 2014) sent out its 

electronic newsletter, which is the first document listed above.   At the bottom left of the 

newsletter is a link to its recently released 2012 nationwide list of large loss fires, which 

is the second document.  The latter document reports on major fires, including some that 

occurred despite the presence of fire sprinkler systems.   We were unable to submit either 

document with our Dec. 16, 2013 exhibits because we had not received them by then, and 

because they probably did not exist at that time.  We will appreciate the support of the 

Hearing Examiner and the City in adding them to our Exhibit list.   

Respectfully submitted, 

 

        

Chris Leman, Authorized Representative for Appellants 

January 8, 2014 
 


